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Harvest Sunday 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Our garden is growing and blooming much abundance of vegetables and it is time to harvest what is 

there. 

 

The Sunday School kids will harvest some of our veggies this Sunday June 23 during our Community 

Gathering for us to take home with you. 

 

Please help yourself after service, we will have a table near the Training Center. We appreciate donations 

as well to support our Belvedere Garden! 

 

See you on Sunday 


